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APPOINTMENT OF GROUP CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER FOR SMITHS CITY 
 
Smiths City are pleased to announce the appointment of Michael Hindmarsh to the position 
of Group Chief Financial Officer.  Michael commenced his role on 1st April 2019. 
 
Michael has had an extensive career in retail having spent over 15 years with the NZ retailer 
Hallenstein Glasson Holdings.  He is a member of the New Zealand Institute of Chartered 
Accountants . 
 
Michael has relocated from Auckland to join Smiths City and will add great depth and 
experience to our already strong executive team. 
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